*Chesterbrook Academy

January/February News

CBA will be CLOSED Tax Statements are
Monday, February 16th available!!

Please email Randi at

for Teacher

. Randi.Kinsella@nlcine.com
In-Service , ,
if you would like a state-

ment either emailed to you

or printed out.

We are doing what we can, however, to help
prevent illness during this cold and flu sea-
son there are a couple things you can do to
help! When you drop your child off have
them immediately wash their hands. Also
please keep them home if they are showing

signs of illness from our policy (fever, vomit-

ing, loose stools, rash, etc.).

A Parent Survey will be going out

this month— please take a few

minutes to fill it out! This gives us
a better idea about the things you
love about CBA and things we can

improve upon!



